
508 Howth Road
Raheny
Dublin 5
25th February 2016

Dear Sir/Madam
I would be very grateful if you could consider my application for your Summer Legal Internship Programme. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am currently a penultimate year student of Law and Society (BCL) in Dublin City University. I successfully completed my Leaving Certificate in 2014 and having embarked on this degree I have gained a lot of insight into subjects such as Law of Torts, Company Law, Law of Contract and Property Law. I find the study of law fascinating and am looking forward to building my career in this field. I achieved the second highest result in my class, at our end of 1st year exams. 
I believe I have the skills, competencies and commitment that will enable me to be a hardworking and resourceful intern.  I would fully embrace any such opportunity with a leading edge organisation such as Byrne and Wallace and would work hard to absorb as much learning as possible and to carry out any tasks assigned, diligently and enthusiastically.
I hope you will look favourably upon my application and please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further details.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Creane



